
Grant Thornton 

October 16, 2015 

Alberta Securities Commission 
British Columbia Securities Commission 
Ontario Securities Commission 

Dear Sirs: 

Re: Starrex International Ltd. 

Grant Thornton LLP 
1717 Main Street, Suite 1800 
Dallas, TX 75201-4667 

T 214.561.2300 
F 214.561.2370 
GrantThornton.com 
linkd.in/ GrantThorntonUS 
twitter.com/GrantThorntonUS 

This is to advise that in connection with the provisions of section 4.11 of National Instrument 51 -102, we 
have read the Change of Auditor Notice of Starrex International Ltd. dated October 16, 2015 (the "Notice"), 
and based on our knowledge at the time, we are in agreement with the statements contained in the Notice. 

Yours truly, 

Dallas, Texas 
October 16, 2015 

Grant Thornton LLP 
u.s. member firm of Grant Thornton International Ltd 


